
 
YAXHAM WOODLAND GROUP 

 
 
 
 
I have been involved with Pinn’s since 2005 and now due to age and driving ability together 
with the lack of support other than Bryan, Ben, and Anne from Yaxham and Tyrell from 
Dereham it is now Ɵme to recruit horse riders and dog walkers to maintain this Village asset. 
 
I thank all of them who have helped both manually and socially on the 1st Saturday of each 
month. 
 
Stuart 


